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Room 40, P. & O. House, Larcombe Road, v

Steamer Point, Aden

Telegrams : Lloydsur, Aden Telephone : 3632

21st May, 1963,

Dear Sir,
e.t. "Sir Bernard Reilly"

I have this day had a request from
the Aden Port Trust Superintendent for a
further extension of the screwshaft survey.

The above request is made on account
of a new vessel arriving at this port in
July to replace the "Sir Bernard Reilly" which
will then be disposed of,.

The extension is required for a further
period of ten weeks when the new tug should be
in service and your early decision on this
matter would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully,«

P o

P.H. Ferri.

The Secretary,
London.
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